

1 Test

Vocabulary

1 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the word in brackets.

- 1 The famous actor wore dark glasses to avoid _____. (recognize)
- 2 Do you need some _____ with your bags? (assist)
- 3 Police are carrying out an _____ into the crime. (investigate)
- 4 We purchased a new anti-virus programme from a well-known _____ company. (soft)
- 5 In most countries it is _____ to use a mobile phone while you're driving. (legal)
- 6 I forgot to send the _____ with my email. (attach)
- 7 Parents worry if their children don't _____ with other children. (act)
- 8 We heard about the latest _____ on the news. (develop)
- 9 The government is concerned about the rising number of young _____. (offend)
- 10 She looked at me in _____ when I couldn't answer her questions. (exasperate)

Marks: __/10

2 Complete the text.

All nations have typical clothes that could be considered a costume, for example, in hot countries women tend to wear ¹ _____ dresses because tight clothes are impractical. They may also wear a matching ² _____ to cover their hair. However, some nations actually designate official cultural dress. The knee-length ³ _____ is characteristic of Scotland and it often has a ⁴ _____ pattern. The official costume of Japan is the ⁵ _____ which is an ⁶ _____-length silk robe that almost reaches the floor. Some of these are plain, but many are heavily ⁷ _____ with colourful scenes. Japanese people often wear hard wooden ⁸ _____ on their feet. Sweden's national costume is a white ⁹ _____ blouse covering the arms, a long skirt and a vest ¹⁰ _____ with elaborate embroidery.

Marks: __/10

Reading

3 Read the text and choose the correct answers.

'Afghan girl' mystery solved

In 1985 photographer Steve McCurry took a photo of an Afghan girl who was living in a refugee camp in Pakistan. She was there because of the war in her country. McCurry's photo appeared on the front cover of *National Geographic* magazine and it became very famous internationally. McCurry spent the next seventeen years searching for her to discover her identity. In 2002, he finally found her when he went back to the camp where he had photographed her. He showed her photo to villagers and eventually one man recognized her. A few days later, he returned with her brother. The girl, whose name is Sharbat Gula, is now married with three daughters, and lives in a remote region of Afghanistan. The exact location is a secret to protect her privacy. After this, the magazine set up a special fund to provide educational opportunities for girls and young women in Afghanistan.

- 1 McCurry's photo showed ...
a a woman. b a child. c a boy.
- 2 When McCurry took her photograph, the girl was living ...
a at home. b in a home. c away from home.
- 3 The girl's photo became famous ...
a in Britain. b in Europe. c all over the world.
- 4 The girl now lives with ...
a her parents. b her family. c her friends.
- 5 National Geographic magazine has helped Afghan women ...
a go on a trip. b buy a house. c get an education.

Marks: __ /5

4 Read the text again and answer the questions with a complete sentence.

- 1 Who is Steve McCurry?

- 2 Where did the photo appear?

- 3 Why did McCurry want to find the girl?

- 4 Who did the man introduce McCurry to?

- 5 Why is it impossible to visit the girl?

Marks: __ /15

Grammar

5 Find the mistake in each line. Write the correction below.

- 1 Last year Helen decided taking a photography course.
- 2 She spent a long time look at courses, and in the
- 3 end she managed finding one near her house. She
- 4 couldn't afford buying a new camera, but her brother
- 5 agreed lend her his. In the first class she went to, she
- 6 enjoyed to meet the other students and by the end of
- 7 the second class she managed take an excellent shot.
- 8 Disaster struck when the teacher suggested to go to
- 9 the country to practise landscapes. She forgot picking up
- 10 the camera from the bus and now she can't face to see her brother again!

- | | | | |
|---|-------|----|-------|
| 1 | _____ | 6 | _____ |
| 2 | _____ | 7 | _____ |
| 3 | _____ | 8 | _____ |
| 4 | _____ | 9 | _____ |
| 5 | _____ | 10 | _____ |

Marks: __ /10

6 Complete the sentences with the correct present simple or present continuous form of the verbs in the box.

believe belong do get up go out leave like live start understand
--

- 1 That bag isn't mine. It _____ to me.
- 2 My sister has gone to Switzerland for a year. She _____ abroad at the moment.
- 3 I'm not enjoying the meal. I _____ the food.
- 4 Ben does the same thing every day. He always _____ at the same time.
- 5 What is that woman saying? We _____ her.
- 6 You're very untidy. You _____ always _____ your clothes all over the house.
- 7 When is the film? What time _____ it ?
- 8 My parents will be at home later. They _____ tonight.
- 9 She thinks you're lying. She _____ you.
- 10 Can we meet at the weekend? What _____ you _____ on Saturday?

Marks: __ /10

Language skills

7 Complete the dialogue.

- Dave Hi Alan. Where ¹ _____ you going?
- Alan To Jim's house. Do you ² _____ coming?
- Dave No, I can't. I've got football training. It ³ _____ in five minutes and I'm late.
- Alan ⁴ _____ you train every day?
- Dave No, I ⁵ _____. I enjoy ⁶ _____ football, but not that much!
- Where ⁷ _____ Jim live?
- Alan Near the tennis courts. We want ⁸ _____ have a game of tennis.
- Jim expects to ⁹ _____, but I think he's going to lose. I must go because he ¹⁰ _____ waiting for me.
- Dave OK. Good luck!
- Alan Thanks.

Marks: __ /10

8 Complete the mini-dialogues.

Dialogue 1

- A ¹ _____?
- B I'm getting a train down to London. We're leaving on Friday evening and coming back on Sunday.
- A ² _____?
- B It leaves at 6.30 p.m.
- A ³ _____?
- B We expect to arrive at about 10 p.m.

Dialogue 2

A What shall we do?

B Let's watch a film. ⁴ _____
to the cinema.

A Shall we watch a cartoon?

B No, ⁵ _____
cartoons. They're awful. Let's see a comedy instead.

Marks: __ /10

Writing

9 Write a letter to a new exchange student. Write about 140 words and organize your writing into four paragraphs:

- Write about yourself and your family.
- Write about your school and your friends.
- Write about your hobbies and your interests.
- Ask for information about the other person.

Marks: __ /20

TOTAL: __ /100